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November 11, 1975
Scott Forsythe
President
First Urantia Society of Los Angeles
12815 Pacific Avenue #8
Los Angeles, California 90066

Dear Scott:

The award I was given last Sunday by FUSLA pleased me more than
any other honor, award,or recognition I have ever received. It was
a particularly notable and memorable Urantian surprise to me, for
it is the first "official recognition" of any kind my labor of love has
received. It is especially precious to me, therefore.

I want to say a great "thank you' too for the thoughtfulness shown in
the lovely bouquet given Florence. She deserved it, for she was a

"Concordex widow' for more long evenings and weekends than I would
dare calculate.

Please let your memberhiﬁ know that this beautiful expression of
appreciation touched me precisely where and as you all intended it to,

This "thank you' will always seem inadequate to me,

erely yours,
e Bedell
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